
From: Taylor Walton
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to Northern pass!
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 1:40:22 PM

Taylor Walton
1F Cedarbrook Village
Rochester, NH 03867

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Don't sell our states beauty and wilderness down the river so southern New England can reap most the
rewards. We have the most beautiful and heavily forested state in the country. I wouldn't trade that for
anything and I don't want to see it whittled away. I love New Hampshire and I hate seeing/feeling like
big business and other states have their hands in our pot and seemingly have more of a say as to the
decisions that effect our state than the actual residents that live here. Be proud of the beauty of this
state instead of dollars and cents.

Sincerely,
Taylor Walton and our future generations
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